
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 5:28 PM 
To: Thomas Glaister 

Cc: Chambers - Catanzariti VP; AMOD 
Subject: RE: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - AM2016/31 

 
Dear Mr Glaister 
 
We refer to your below request and confirm that the Vice President has granted the extension to 
close of business Monday 19 March 2018. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Alyce Lia 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1926 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Thomas Glaister [mailto:tom.glaister@afei.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 4:38 PM 

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Subject: Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - AM2016/31 

 
Dear Vice President Catanzariti, 
 
Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 - AM2016/31 
 
The Australian Federation of Employers and Industries represents the interests of a number of 
employers within the health industry. 
 
We also politely request an extension of time, until 4pm Monday 19 March 2018 to file our 
submissions in reply.  
 
We apologise for the delay and thank the Commission and parties involved in advance for their 
understanding.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Tom Glaister | Workplace Relations Adviser 
  
Australian Federation of Employers and Industries 
Street Address – Lvl 2, 97-99 Bathurst Street Sydney New South Wales 2000 
Postal Address - PO Box A233 Sydney South New South Wales 1235 
Telephone - 02 9264 2000 
Facsimile - 02 9261 1968 
Email -  tom.glaister@afei.org.au  
Internet - www.afei.org.au 
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